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Message:
To the Honorable Members of the
Texas Senate,
I am voicing my concerns
involving the governor's
special session to redraw the
congressional map in an attempt
to gain more GOP seats.
Historically,redistricting
takes places after census
results (every 10 years), which
reflects an accurate picture of
the areas' demographics. It
appears the swift decision to
redraw the Texas congressional
map seems haphazard and has a
motive that does not reflect
the voices of Texans. This
legislation will affect and
target African American &
Brown communities in the
Houston & Dallas area,
especially. More specifically,
it will impact the upcoming
midterm elections by attemotibg
to gain more GOP seats, which
seems to be motive behind the
sudden need to redistrict the
congressional map. Your work in
the Senate is to reflect the
constituents of Texas and not
to disregard our voices to
serve your own agenda. Also
concerning, is the allotted
time to get such a task



completed. Special sessions
constitutionally do not last
over 30 days. This is a concern
that should NOT be rushed. This
is major decision that will
affect the entire state of
Texas. I do not agree with this
agenda, and I ask
that you advocate and vote on
my behalf to stop all efforts
regarding redistricting.

Best Regards
Latisa Husband




